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Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Holiday Party Meeting Minutes - Sunday 26Feb2017 

at the Jordan Supper Club 

Meeting to Order - Doug Bruns 

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - dues continue to come in. 

Treasurers Report - Paul Michels no report.  2017 - $25 dues are due and can be sent to Paul Michels, 
PCRC Treasurer, 41627 Ottawa Road, St Peter MN 56082 or go online to join at ehridersclub.com and 
use PayPal to pay your dues. 

Old Business:  

- Holiday Party - The Holiday Party was fun.  We had a lot of discussion about the club and the upcom-
ing Rally. 

New Business:

- PCRC Treasurer Nominations - Paul Michels was nominated for Treasurer for 2017-2018.  Voting for 
PCRC Treasurer will be at the March 26th meeting.  Please let me know if you have someone you want 
to nominate. 

- 2017 PCRC Rally - Rally dates set for 5-9Jul2017.  Continued Discussion.    
  
NOTE:  Brian Berhow has contacted us and with the closing of Victory - North Star Power Sports 
and Marine is no longer selling motorcycles and will not entertain the start of our Rally.  So, that 
means we will not be going there our first day of the Rally this year.  We discussed alternatives 
of starting the Rally at Galina IL, Le Cresent MN, or Winona MN.  No decision has been made.  If 
you have an idea please let us know.  We will hopefully decide at our next meeting where the 
Rally will start this year.
  
- The current agenda is:  Wednesday July 5th - Open at this point (to be announced), Thursday 
July 6th - ride to Galena IL (Paul Michels will organize and lead this ride) - (we will stay at the 
Chestnut Mountain Resort 8700 W Chestnut Mountain Rd, Galena IL 61036 (800-397-1320) 
Thursday and Friday evenings. The rate is $109 per night and 10 rooms have been blocked un-
til June 5th, Friday July 7th - Rides and tours in the Galena area, Saturday July 8th - ride from 
Galena IL to Marquette IA with stops in route at Potosi WI and New Glares WI (our current plan is 

http://ehridersclub.com


to stay at the Cobblestone Inn in Marquette IA - Doug Bruns to follow up and report back).  
Sunday July 9th - ride home.  Further info to follow.

- Super X Riders and Friends Rally - We have been discussing the possibility of having a rally other 
than in the midwest and coordinate activities with other Super X riders and friends.  Nothing has been 
firmed up.   Doug Bruns will follow up with Jumper about the Bikes Blues & BBQ Rally Sept 20-23, 2017 
in Fayetteville AK.  We discussed the possibility of staying at Henderson AK.  More discussion needed. 

- Next Meeting - The next meeting will be on Sunday March 26, 2017 at 1 pm at Merit Construction lo-
cated at 5441 - 212th Street West in Farmington (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob Road).  At this meeting 
we will be electing a Treasurer for the PCRC. 

Chuck Barsness - PCRC Secretary - 612-865-1758


